March 2019

To:  Honorable Mayor and Council Members

Cc:  Sharon Hanson, City Administrator

From: Marshall Sounds of Summer

We hereby request that you declare the Sounds of Summer celebration
scheduled for Thursday August 15 thru Sunday August 18, 2019, A Community
Festival.

Now in our eleventh year, our mission remains the same; family, friendly,
free events that the entire family can enjoy.  As our community celebration

continues to grow, more and more families, organizations, and individuals are
asking how they can become involved. For the past couple years, a new event
called “Culture Fest” was held on Friday evening. This group of individuals are
extremely happy to see the increases in participation as well as attendance.

Our grand festival parade will be on Saturday afternoon, and the free
outdoor concert featuring two national bands, Matt Vee and the Killer Vees and
then Pablo Cruise highlighting Saturday evening. On Sunday, the festival will
conclude with a community wide praise service, and the always popular Marshall
Fire Department splash party held at the Marshall Aquatic Center We encourage
and thank you for your support of Sounds of Summer 2018!

Sincerely, o |
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Brock Klaith, Carrie Jones, Marc Klaith

Sounds of Summer Committee Officers
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